
EAST LOTHIAN SPEECH & LANGUAGE THERAPY 

 

 

 

We appreciate that this is an uncertain time for all of us.  We would 

like to be able to support our families in East Lothian and continue to 

offer our service at this time.  If you have any worries or concerns 

please call the Speech & Language Therapy Department Helpline 

Service. 

 

To seek advice or to discuss a child with us please phone  

 

 

 

0131 446 4138/4137 
 

Monday to Friday​ ​afternoon from 130pm to 4pm 

 

Anyone can ring us if they would like to talk to an SLT for advice. 

You don’t need to go to your GP or school to access this service.   

 

 

you can also find support and advice on our website and facebook page 
www.lets-talk.scot.nhs.uk​    ​www.facebook.com/NHSLothianSLT 

 

 

http://www.lets-talk.scot.nhs.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/NHSLothianSLT

